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PRESS RELEASE 
SHOOTING 
11/16/2015 

 

 
On Monday, November 16, 2014 at about 11:56am Keene Police Officer Steven Miller 
and Sergeant Chip Krieger responded to a report of a shooting victim at a residence in 
the 200 block of W. Fourth St. in Keene.  Officers observed a white female victim who 
was bleeding and lying on the floor of the residence, and an elderly white male standing 
over the victim.  Believing the male subject was the suspect, officers verbally commanded 
the male subject to exit the residence, then took him into custody so that they could secure 
the scene.  Chief Rocky Alberti, Capt. Dean Turk and Sgt. Gene Geheb also arrived on 
scene to assist.  Officers were then able to determine that the female victim did in fact 
have a gunshot wound.  Keene Fire/Rescue arrived on scene and began giving the victim 
medical care. 
 
Investigation at the scene led officers to place the male subject, identified as Lloyd Bruner, 
who is 85 years old and a Keene resident, under arrest for Aggravated Assault with a 
Deadly Weapon.  Officers located and confiscated three handguns in the residence. 
 
The victim was identified as a 73 year old Fort Worth resident, and was transported to a 
hospital in Fort Worth for treatment by Keene Fire/Rescue. 
 
Lloyd Bruner was transported to the Keene jail, and later transported to the Johnson 
County Law Enforcement Center and booked in for Aggravated Assault with a Deadly 
Weapon, with Serious Bodily Injury, involving Family Violence.  
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